
DAKOTA 911 
NOTICE REGARDING HEALTH INSURANCE PORTABILITY AND 

ACCOUNTABILITY ACT PRIVACY 

January 1st, 2024 

This Notice Describes your privacy rights under HIPAA. 

Please Review Carefully. 
    
Protecting Your Health Information Privacy Rights 

Dakota 911 is committed to the privacy of your health information.  The administrators of the Dakota 911 Health Plan (the 
“Plan”) use strict privacy standards to protect your health information from unauthorized use or disclosure. 

The Plan’s policies protecting your privacy rights and your rights under the law are described in the Plan’s Notice of Privacy 
Practices. You may receive a copy of the Notice of Privacy Practices by contacting: 

Name of Entity/Sender: Dakota 911/Jen Hildebrandt 
Contact Position/Office: Human Resources 

Email/Phone Number: jhildebrandt@dakota911mn.gov/651-322-8660 
 


